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H.C.R 74, H.R. 67

Chair Cabanilla and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to testify

on H.C.R. 74, H.R. 67.

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) supports the intent of

H.C.R. 74, H.R. 67.

However, DAGS believes that many issues must first be addressed such as, security,

restroom facilities, infrastructure, and liability.

DAGS suggests that further discussion should take place with the State/County Homeless

providers and State/County Homeless officials to see if this isa viable alternative or if other

alternatives should be considered.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this matter




